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Subject: NJ Department of Health/NJ PIES partner to operate Ebola Public 
Call Center 
Date: 11/10/2014; 11:12:35 
Message#: 102792-11-10-2014-PHIN 
Contact Info: Thomas Slater, DOH 
Phone: 609-984-5348; Email: thomas.slater@doh.state.nj.us 
Wendy Sheay, DOH 
Phone: 609-984-5348; Email: wendy.sheay@doh.state.nj.us 
Attachments: None 
  
The New Jersey Department of Health and the New Jersey 
Poison Information and Education Systems(NJ PIES) have 
partnered to open a 24-hour a day, 7-days a week, toll-free 
information line for the general public who have questions 
regarding the Ebola virus. 
 
The number is 1-800-962-1253.	
  


